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Hello!

My name is Calder Lorenz, | am the Director of Operations at the Gubbio Project and
a resident of District 9.

Thank you to the Budget & Finance Committee members for hearing agenda item #2.

The Gubbio Project supports the purchase of Real Property - 685 Ellis, LLC - 681-
687 Ellis Street to add more supportive housing to our City's portfolio. Item #2

We know that housing solves homelessness and that there is no medicine
as powerful as housing.

We encourage the City and HSH and the full Board of Supervisors to continue to
acquire units and buildings throughout the entire City to support the needs of our
unhoused community so that we can continue to build equitable access to housing for
all.

In Community, Calder

Calder Lorenz (he/him), Harm Reduction Saves Lives, I carry naloxone!
Director of Operations at the Gubbio Project

(415)-571-6391 cell phone

calder@thegubbioproject.or

thegubbioproject.org



